
 

 
 

Report to South West Wiltshire Area Board 

Date of Meeting 5 June 2013 

Title of Report Street lighting in Tisbury 

 
1. Purpose of the Report 
 
1.1.  Tisbury Parish Council has nominated three areas for street lights to have 

reduced hours of lighting (see appendix 1). 
 

2. Background 
 
2.1. Parish Councils are able to submit requests for reducing street lighting 

hours. 
2.2. All requests are subject to a technical assessment by Wiltshire Council 

officers to ensure suitability for part night lighting. 
2.3. Final approval is required from the Area Board in order for changes to be 

made. 
 

3. Main Considerations 
 

3.1. Wiltshire Council Officers from the Traffic and Network Management team 
have assessed the requests from Tisbury Parish Council and approved plans 
as shown on the maps in appendix 2. 
 

4. Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that: The South West Wiltshire Area Board approve Tisbury 
Parish Council’s request for the reduced hours, indicated in appendix 1, of street 
lights indicated in appendix 2. 
 

Appendices 
 

Appendix 1 - Reduced street lighting report from Tisbury 
PC  
Appendix 2 – Tisbury street lighting map, proposed and 
approved changes 
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